
Frederick  students  make  lunch,
times 2,000
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 Across the state, schools in the Archdiocese of Baltimore participated in a variety of
events to celebrate Catholic Schools Week (Jan. 29-Feb. 5). Students at St. John’s
Catholic Prep in Frederick marked the week by making more than 2,000 peanut
butter and jelly sandwiches during their theology classes for the Frederick Rescue
Mission.
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